DEPARTMENTAL CORRESPONDENCE

TO: CHIEF MALLEY
FROM: LT. ESCHWEILER%
SUBJECT: PRESS RELEASE 19-004321

DATE: 12/13/19

CHIEF MALLEY SIR, -

On 12/12/2019 a police report was taken at St. Edwards’ High School involving a member
of their staff and a student. This is an on-going investigation. There have been no arrests. Any
further questions should be forwarded to the Cuyahoga County Prosecutor’s office.

Respectfully Submitted,

Lt. F.S. Eschweiler




